
 

3rd September 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Drop off times, depending on your child’s session slot, are strictly 9am and 12pm and collection 

times are strictly 12pm and 3pm. Nursery does not hold insurance for any care outside of these 

hours and there are no staff available. Persistent lateness (drop off or collection) will result in 

your child losing their space at nursery. 

 

Children should come dressed appropriately for outdoor and physical activity (joggers, T-shirt 

and jumper). They will be able to explore messy areas so no best clothes please. Shoes must 

allow children to move freely therefore trainers (with Velcro) are best. 

 

Please send your child with a change of clothes (pants and socks included) in case they have an 

accident. These can stay at school on their peg until needed if you wish. 

 

Children may bring a named water bottle into school however cups and water is always available 

for them so they don’t need to. 

 

We provide children with a healthy snack each day and also often try new foods as part of our 

learning therefore we ask for a donation of £1 per week towards this. 

 

If your child is staying all day and therefore staying for lunch, please ensure they have a 

sufficient and appropriate lunch. This might include a sandwich/wrap/pasta with a packet a 

crisps or popcorn, 1 or 2 pieces of fruit and some raisins or similar. We are a NUT FREE school 

and we also do not allow bananas due to allergies. Please do ask us if you’re stuck with lunch 

ideas. 

 

We will be giving children the option of bringing a book home from our Early Years Library. This 

will be a book for you to read to them at home. If they would like to change the book, they can 

just bring it in and choose a new one to bring home. 

 

We are looking forward to working with you to support the children to develop and flourish. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Amy, Kasia and Toni 


